
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer,         19th October, 2022 
 
I am writing to you with regards to the forthcoming ski trip to Italy in February 2023. 
 
We have recently received a letter from Interski making us aware of the difficulties they are experiencing due to “unforeseeable 
global levels of inflation, with unavoidable results.” Further details are explained in their letter which is enclosed. 
 
Regrettably, Interski is asking for an additional payment of £50.00 per student to cover their cost in Italy and have offered all 
parents/carers two options. 
 
These are outlined below: 
Option 1 – Parents are asked for an additional contribution of £50.00 per student, above the price previously requested. This 
would make the total cost of the trip £1070.00 
 
Option 2 – If any parents/carers are unable or unwilling to pay this contribution Interski will offer each individual student a full 
refund of all monies paid and cancel their place on the trip without consequence. 
 
If Option 1 is chosen then a £50 instalment for January will be added to ParentPay. 
 
These are the only options available from Interski. 
 
Please see the link to Interski’s standard booking terms and conditions - 
 
https://www.interski.co.uk/Downloads/Schools/Schools_T&Cs_Standard.pdf 
 
Would you please kindly complete the slip below indicating which option you wish to take.   
 
Can I also make you aware of a recent statement below from Interski regarding COVID and vaccination status at the time of 
travel. 
 
“Given that the COVID-19 pandemic, the vaccination and travel restrictions are not recent happenings and are well publicised, 
Interski would not be in a position to offer refunds should the requirement to be vaccinated be in place at the time of travel. 
Whilst we respect an individual’s decision not to be vaccinated, this would be classed as disinclination to travel if being fully 
vaccinated is a requirement for them to go on the trip.” 
 
If you wish to discuss either of these matters further, please contact me at your earliest convenience. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

D White   M Jervis   E Evans 
 
Mr D White   Mr M Jervis   Ms E Evans 
PE Teacher   Assistant Headteacher  Business Manager 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- -------------------------------------------- 
Ski Trip Italy February, 2023 
 
Student name: …………………………………………………….. Form: ………………………………………………. 

o Option 1 – Parents are asked for an additional contribution of £50.00 per student, above the price previously 

requested. This would make the total cost of the trip £1070. 

o Option 2 – If any parents/carers are unable or unwilling to pay this contribution Interski will offer each 

individual student a full refund of all monies paid and cancel their place on the trip without consequence. 

 

Name: …………………………………………..………Signed: ………………………………………………….. Parent/Carer   Date: ……………………… 

Mary Webb School & Science College, Pontesbury, Shrewsbury, Shropshire SY5 0TG 

Headteacher:  Mr P J Lowe-Werrell TEL:  01743 792100 

 FAX:  01743 792110 
 Email:  admin@marywebbschool.com 
 Website:  www.marywebbschool.com   
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